
THIS WEEK AT ST PETER 

Today Rally Day 
 Elder’s Meeting 12:00 p.m. 
 Bellmire Sing 4:00 p.m. 
Monday-Wednesday Pastor at Circuit Counselor Retreat 
Tuesday LWML Meeting 7:00 p.m. 
Wednesday Choir 6:00 p.m. 
 Bible Study 7:00 p.m. 
Thursday Women’s Bible Study       9:30 a.m. 
 Bingo at Bellmire 
Friday Men’s Bible Study 6:45 a.m. 
Saturday Dead Sea Scrolls SPA Trip 12:30 p.m. 
Next Sunday Bible Class/Sunday School 9:30 a.m. 
 Worship Service 10:30 a.m. 
 With Holy Communion 
 

STATISTICS FROM GOD’S HOUSE 

At Worship Last Sunday  86     

Offerings Last Sunday $ 3438.00    

Building Fund $ 1810.00 

Memorial Fund $ 6838.00 
 

SERVING IN GOD’S HOUSE TODAY 
 

Organist Glenda Roth 

Elder of the Month Jimmie Little     

Usher           David Geis 

Lay Reader Bob Aune 

Counters for the Month Bob Aune, Jim Fechtler, David Geis 

Altar Guild  Eva Fechtler      

Altar Care Sue Fechtler, Valarie Gill, Donna Roth, Lee Wuthrich 
 

 

Spiritual Growth – Relying on God has 
to begin all over again every day as if 

nothing had yet been done. ~ C.S. Lewis 

 

 

PRAYERS 
 

BIRTHDAYS  
Donna Roth 9/9 Alicia Wilson 9/13 Amanda Atkinson 9/14 
 

ANNIVERSARIES 
Rob & Sherry Hammer 9/9 Todd & Debbie Hammer 9/14 
 

 
Please fill out a 

“Cares and Concerns” 
sheet located in the sanctuary for someone 

 who needs prayer, or has a need. 
 

Judy Allison 

Jim Atkinson shoulder surgery 

Gloria Bell (Lisa Lawson) 

Carley Berkley 3 yrs. old, cancer, under hospice care 

Betty Brower cancer & treatment, 85 yrs old (Richard Brower’s aunt) 

Richard Brower      

Darryl Wayne Buls staph infection   

Linda Chase 
Dale Fechtler liver cancer (Mel’s son)  OUR SHUT-INS 

Cindy Ferguson Maci Ferguson’s mother-in-law Henry Marshall 

Jo Finstad (Louise Murphree’s aunt)  Margaret Nichols 

Janice Gauger cancer (wife of Rev. Reuel Gauger) Odell Rainwater 

Minnie Lou Geer (Valerie Gill’s grandmother)   

Gerald Hammer      
Christina Johnson (Char Lasch’s sister)   

Nancy Kimmel received heart transplant (Knobloch’s friend) 

Eric King       

Jeanette Little       

Kirsten Mathis      

Keri Moore (Jeanette Little’s niece)    

Tim Noack awaiting test results (Art & Clara’s son) 

Kristie Ostner continue improvement in cancer (Richard Brower’s niece) 

Brandon Poteet leg amputated, stage 4 cancer (Char Lasch’s friend) 

Jimmy Roth at home 

Larry Sharp small brain tumor      

Mark Stone liver cancer (D’Ann Hammett’s brother) 

Richard Tyree head injury accident, critical (Chanda Rhyne’s friend) 
Jackye Whatley critical condition in Presbyterian Hos.(J. Little’s cousin) 
Caden Wolsey 
Lucas Wolsey 
Ellen Woodard 
 

THOSE IN THE MILITARY         
Ross Davis ~ ARMY   Matthew Puckett ~ MARINE 
David Johnston ~ NAVY    Rusty Pyatt ~ ARMY   Mike O’Kane ~ ARMY 
 
 



 
Today is our Sunday School Rally Day! 

We celebrate the beginning of a great new year     
of Sunday School, Midweek School           

and Confirmation Classes. 
Thank you to all who are involved in teaching 

and guiding our kids in God’s Word. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WANTED: Greeters for the new church. Please contact Cholly      
Richards at 872-8292. 
 

Quiet Bags are available by the bookshelf.  Please        

return them at the end of the service. 
 

St. Peter Cookbook - The new cookbook will be arriving soon! Pre-orders 
will be taken after church services during September. 
 

Plans are underway for the Tasting Bee on 
September 24th at the Bowie Community Room 
across from Legend Bank.  We need everyone who 
would like to participate to turn in their recipe as 
soon as possible to Jo Kleinhans, Doris Long, 
Glenda Roth, any LWML member, or the church 
office.  You can also email your recipe to 
stpetertexscty@att.net.  Time is needed to create the        
cookbook before the 24th.  Thank you! 
 

 Memory Book 
We still need your memories for the Memory Book. This can be very 

short with just a special memory you have of long ago or recently, or it 
can be your history with St. Peters. We have received both and all are 

most interesting. Thanks for your participation! 
 

Fall Festival 
We need help to coordinate and put on a Fall Festival in October or 
November for the community. We would like to plan a wonderful 
afternoon where the families and kids can play carnival type games 
and have 'tours' of the new church and facilities. This can be a HUGE 
outreach for our congregation. If you are willing to help us with this 
project, please contact Cyndi. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


